
Steven Fenech has been wheelchair dancing since 
2002 and unfortunately not been able to compete at 
the level of which he is capable as he did not have a 
regular partner. Since June 2018 he has fortunately 
found a young dance partner who really wants to 
dance. Sarah Farrugia has been dancing ballet since 
she was 5 years old at the Pippa Gee Dance Studio 
but has never danced Latin American or Ballroom, 
but took on the challenge to learn in time to compete 
in the German Open Championships, in August 
2018. Steve and Sarah were placed third and were 
complemented on their achievement after such a 
short time. Pippa Roberts, their coach commented 
that she had never had such a dedicated dancer 
and is really looking forward to the future of the 

couple. It is so nice to see Steve happy and enjoying 
his dancing again. They are now practicing for the 
Malta Open Dance Spectacular which is to be held 
on 24/25 November 2018 at the University Sports 
Hall, Msida. As 13 countries will be attending they 
are taking it very seriously.

Steve encourages anyone who is in a wheelchair, 
whatever their age, to try wheelchair dancing. “I 
never thought I would be able to dance yet here I 
am doing just that!” If anybody could help him by 
sponsoring, it would be very much appreciated by 
this fantastic couple. Malta is unfortunate in that 
every competition means the cost of air fares and 
hotels, something that other countries can often 
avoid.

Just remember, Steve says “ANYONE CAN 
DANCE”

Opportunity dances 
with those already 
on the dance floor

Pippa Roberts

For more information contact 
the Secretary Steven Fenech at: 

maltawda@yahoo.co.uk
visit the website: www.maltawda.com 

or the facebook page.
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